Tuscawilla Hills Citizens Association
Quarterly Citizens Meeting
Tuesday, July14, 2009 at 7 pm
Jefferson County Board of Education Office, 110 Mordington Ave, Charles Town
Meeting Minutes

Board members in attendance: Gary Kable, Bob Tansill, Carol Hartzell, Phil Larcomb & Steve Thompson
Others in Attendance: Renee Hall, PMP
With official quorum, Gary Kable called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.

General Community Issues:

PMP is directed to send Doris Walsh copies of the Newsletter and email Steve Thompson a copy for the
website.

PMP is directed to email Caroll Hartzell a copy of the covenants for the RV & Trailer Ad Hoc Committee to
review.

Homeowners present are still in favor of installing speed humps in community. Areas of interest are noted at
Fenway off of Tuscawilla Dr., Lindsey off of Summit Point Rd, Packett Dr, and Tuscawilla @ St. Andrews
curve. PMP to pull out plans for speed humps and talk to Bill Hoak of US Paving and coordinate meeting
with Bill Hoak and Gary Kable.

PMP is directed to contact Chakmakian’s office to find out if the hydrants were conveyed to the city when Al
Hooper made the sale of utilities to the city of Charles Town.

Meeting adjourned at 8:45 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Renee’ Hall, PMP



